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Parish Clerk Update – 7th October 2020 Parish Council Meeting 

 
1. Website Accessibility Statement  

 
Weston on the Green’s Website Accessibility Statement was placed on the Parish Council website by 
the deadline on 23rd September 2020. The website is compliant apart from old PDF/Word docs and 
the wording on the Agenda & Minutes page, I have said in the report that the aim is to fix both by the 
end of December 2020 and in the meantime if anyone requires any further assistance they should 
contact the clerk. 
 

 
2. Bletchingdon Road Ongoing Tree Issue 
 

Oxfordshire County Council (OCC) have again stated that the tree is not on their land. I have now 
contacted the Arboricultural Officer at OCC directly, highlighting with a map the ownership of the field 
by the Duchy and requesting to know if OCC do not own it who does. 
I have also contacted Cherwell District Council’s Arboricultural Officer to see if they can help. 
We will need to consider our next steps if these routes are not productive. 
 

3. Ardley United Football Club Update 
 
Due to increased demand Ardley FC have managed to create an additional under 10s team and have 
requested use of the Weston playing field on Saturday mornings for their matches, while they find 
another pitch. We have agreed this as a good will gesture and as development for the future.  
Fixtures at Weston are as follows: 3/10, 14/11, 28/11 and 5/12 and will be advertised on the website 
and noticeboard when it is put in place in the playing field car park. 
 

4. Litter Pick 
 
The main verge from the centre of the village towards The Chequers has now been cut and it is 
suggested we now do a village litter pick one Saturday. Any thoughts on possible dates? 

 
5. SLCC National Conference Clerk Training: 12th-16th October 2020 

 
Just to highlight that SLCC are holding a virtual training conference on 12th-16th October which I have 
booked to attend and will therefore be restricted in what additional work I may be to undertake that 
week.  
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